

## What's happening inside the Nest

Tuesday, January 4, 2022



## Celebrating Eagle birthdays from January 4th-January 10th

Raelyn A.-1/4 Daviyon D.-1/5 Mckinley J.-1/6 Kadin B.-1/7

Aubree H.-1/7 Triston J.-1/8 Madden M.-1/10 Layla M.-1/10



We hope that all our families had a wonderful holiday break. We are so excited to be back at school! We have many goals for our school this year and we are on pace to achieve all our goals if we all continue to work together! We are at the mid-point of the year so if you have not had a conference with your child's teacher about their academic performance, please contact them ASAP!

## **COVID Updates**

Although we wish we were no longer dealing with COVID, the new omicron variant had different plans for us. Although masks are not required indoors LDH is recommending that everyone wears a mask indoors. This is a person decision but if you would like for your child to wear a mask at school, please send them to school with a mask. Remember that all bus riders must wear a mask on the bus every day.

	Page 1 of 1